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Important Dates:
5/2 - 5/6 - Teacher Appreciation Week
5/11 & 5/12 - Fox Chase Farm for 2's and 3's
5/10 &5/13 - FUN DAYs (regular school days)
5/26 & 5/27 - Final Days for students

Looking Ahead:
6/1/22 - Tuition #1 for 2022-23 Due Now
5/31-6/4 - Preschool and Office Closed
6/6-7/29 - Summer Camp
7/4-7/8 - Preschool and Office Closed
9/1/22 - Tuition #2 and Health Forms due

2021-2022 School Year Calendar

SUMMER CAMP

DIRECTOR'S CORNER

It is hard to believe that we have reached our
final month of preschool and, although the year
is almost complete, we still have a lot of
learning and fun planned! End of the year
celebrations will take place on Thursday and
Friday, May 26th & 27th. Look for specific
details from your child's teacher.
For students who are returning next year, new
school year forms will be sent shortly. Please
carefully review the instructions, as you
need to return the paperwork to the
preschool office along with your June 1st
tuition payment.
Special thank to Nicole Castrogiovanni and
Ashley Stieber for their work leading the PTO!
Our book fair was a huge success as well as
the Valentines for Heroes project!
On behalf of the staff, I would like to thank
everyone for a great year at Gloria Dei
Preschool Discovery Center. We continued to
face challenges surrounding COVID Protocols
and we appreciate your patience,
understanding, and resilience through it all! We
are honored to be a part of your child's first
educational experience, and appreciate your
willingness to put your trust in us during this
unprecedented school year! We are grateful for
our preschool families and hope that your
children have had an enjoyable year!
Have a wonderful summer! 
Melissa Whitman

BEST WISHES and Happy Retirement to
Annette Bellomo and Pam Kops!

Many congratulations to Pam Kops, who has
worked as our Preschool Controller for the past 11
years. She is retiring this June and we wish her all

https:
https://files.constantcontact.com/265a5cf7001/84e7c160-0eec-4b0e-b927-4367c3d0f8a7.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/265a5cf7001/9a29d234-0255-4080-aff7-80599a9bdfb9.pdf?rdr=true


the best as she enjoys traveling and spending time
with family!
Congratulations are also in order for Mrs. Annette
Bellomo, who has been teaching preschool at Gloria
Dei for 26 years! We wish her all the best as she
retires to spend time with her family. You may see
her on campus occasionally when she returns to
substitute for us!
We have been so fortunate to have both of these
ladies as an important part of our staff for so many
years. Please join me in wishing them all the best in
the future!

Gloria Dei Preschool
Discovery Center


